Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
Region |
SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE
DAGUPAN CITY

Division Memorandum No. __/ U s. 2018

TO

FROM:

SUBJECT:

DATE:

Public Schools District Supervisors
All Elementary and Secondary School Heads
NDEP School Coordinators

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

STRENGTHENING THE NATIONAL DRUG EDUCATION PROGRAM (NDEP)
IN SCHOOLS

June 7, 2018

Pursuant to Section 43 Article IV of Republic Act No. 9165 otherwise known as the
Comprehensive Dangerous Drugs Act of 2002, Schools Division Office Dagupan City
reiterates its support in strengthening the National Drug Education Program (NDEP) in
schools with the School Heads and NDEP School Coordinators fully responsible for its
effective implementation.
In line with this, All School NDEP Coordinators will have an orientation meeting at the
SGOD Office on June 11, 2018 @ 3:30 PM to discuss the following activities:

A. Establishment of SCHOOL-BASED BARKADA KONTRA DROGA CHAPTER

B. Drug Prevention activities, projects and programs that will be initiated,

organized and implemented all throughout the school year.

C. Submission of Monthly Accomplishment Report

D. Search for the Best School NDEP Implementer
School NDEP Coordinators must submit a copy of their designation signed by the Schools
Division Superintendent at the SGOD office c/o Dr. Haydee C. Maiquez. School Heads shall
recommend a Key Teacher as NDEP Coordinator.
Immediate and wide dissemination of this memorandum is earnestly desired.

LORNA MNG, Ph.D, CESO VI

Schools Division Superintendent
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